DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Minutes of December 09, 2014

Present: Lawrence Iavreau, Donald Harding, Bill Tuttle, Chuck Ripa, Richard Maki
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.
Warrants were reviewed and signed for payment,

Superintendent’s Report:
DPW
1. Energy conservation measures regarding lighting have been submitted to the light
department for approval resulting from the Energy Committee meeting. Total cost is
approximately $5,000 out of the approximate $100,000 grant received.
Drainage and basin work continues.
Beavers are still very active.
Tree trimming continues.
Senior Center lot has been cleared.
Reimbursement from the pothole fund has been spent.
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Superintendent’s Report:
Water
1. Kendall Hill tank is back on line.
2. Engineers are close to having UV upgrade package ready for bidding. The current
lamp ballasts are no longer available.

Discussion held on a priority list for equipment replacement for the coming fiscal year.

Motion fo adjourn at 8:30 p.m.
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Grefg Aubin, Chairman
Department of Public Works Board




